Bunches Bend Protection District Meeting. February 10, 2021. 11 a.m. East Carroll
Parish Police Jury Room.

Present at meeting: Tap Parker, Steve Brown, Shannon Baker, Steve Cochran. Absent
David Oswald and Teddy Schneider.

Steve Cochran made a motion to approve minutes of December 8 meeting. Shannon
Baker seconded.

Nan Hopkins presented the financial report. Steve Cochran made a motion to approve
financials. Seconded by Shannon Baker.

Levee maintenance for 2021 season was discussed. Moe Taylor with Delta Mulching
and David Lyons will be contacted to discuss the maintenance.

The electric pump was installed on February 8 by Chico Irrigation.

There was no other business. Next meeting Wednesday May 12.
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